cao@municipalitz.clare.ns.ca
T

From: John Davis <jbdavis@eco-nova.com>
Sent: June-14-16 11:26 AM

To: cao@municipality.clare.ns.ca
Subject: RE: Several letters of support

Hello Stephane,

Thank you for your work.

Please pass on to your Warden and Council a very sincere thank you from the executive of the Clean Oce~n Action
Committee. This is a critically important issue. Your support along with the support of your many sister I :iicipal and
Town units will be the decisive factor in maintaining reason and balance between the demands of the fir'i oil and gas
industry and the needs and requirements of our fully sustainable multi-species fishery.

Thank you all for your efforts ““"'
Very Best Regards

John Davis, Director

Clean Ocean Action Committee

From: cao@municipality.clare.ns.ca [mailto:cao@municipality.clare.ns.ca]
Sent: June 14, 2016 8:18 AM

To: John Davis <jbdavis@eco-nova.com>

Subject: RE: Several letters of support

Good morning John,

My apologies for the delay. Please find attached a letter from the Municipality of Clare advocating for th{ {it6tection of
lease sites 3 and 4. ite ol &

Thank you,
Stéphane Cyr, CPA, CMA

Chief Administrative Officer / Directeur général

Municipality of Clare / Municipalité de Clare

P.O. Box 458, Little Brook NS BOW 1Z0 / C. P. 458, Petit-Ruisseau (N.-E) BOW 120
Tel / Tél: (902) 769-2031

Fax / Téléc: (902) 769-3773

Email / Courriel: cao@municipality.clare.ns.ca

Website / Site Web: www.clarenovascotia.com

From: John Davis [mailto:jbdavis@eco-nova.com]

Sent: May-27-16 9:57 AM e
To: Mayor Karen Mattatall; MAYOR DARIAN HUSKILSON; cao@municipality.clare.ns.ca;
mayor.mood@townofyarmouth.ca

Subject: FW: Several letters of support

Good Day All,



